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Neighborhood
Revitalization Strategy 
Update

The Neighborhood Revitalization Strategy (NRS for short), is a 
project that will shape the future of our community! The City has 
embarked on a process of data analysis and public engagement to 
thoughtfully address the future of Wheat Ridge neighborhoods. The 
project began during the late summer of 2018 and is expected to 
conclude in May 2019. 
Learn more:
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The NRS update process is nearing its 
conclusion. Following nine months of hard 
work by the project steering committee, 
seven months of public engagement, 
discussions with City Council and 
Planning Commission, and a day-long City 
Council retreat, the consulting team has 
begun writing the draft Neighborhood 
Revitalization Strategy. It will be available for 
public review in May with further City Council 
and Planning Commission consideration no 
later than June. 
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 www.ci.wheatridge.co.us/nrs

Visit www.ci.wheatridge.co.us/nrs to stay up to 
date with the latest information and events. 
 
If you would like to receive periodic email updates 
about the Neighborhood Revitalization Strategy, 
please email Planning Manager Lauren Mikulak at 
lmikulak@ci.wheatridge.co.us

DRAFT

City Council NRS Retreat
In early April, City Council met in a retreat 
setting to discuss the findings of the NRS 
and the implications of the ideas that have 
emerged. City Council’s conversation 
was critical to understanding 
what the City would be able to 
implement and how.
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March 18-21 was 
NRS Blitz Week with 

presentations and discussions 
at both City Council and Planning 
Commission, as well as four open 
houses across the city over two 
days. In total, nearly 100 people 

attended the open houses to 
learn about emerging ideas and 

provide feedback to help 
shape the NRS. 

NRS Blitz Week


